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12 March 2018 

Ref: N0190 

 

Coral Tree Drive substation cable connections 

 

Dear resident, 

 

As part of work to construct the Coral Tree Drive power substation, the project team will be installing 

underground electricity cables from Coral Tree Drive to the Carlingford transmission station, on the corner of 

Pennant Hills Road and Jenkins Road via Oakes Road. There are no planned interruptions to your services 

as part of this work. A map of the work area is provided overleaf.  

 

The substation will supply electricity to the NorthConnex tunnel for operational lighting, ventilation, water 

treatment and will also power the Motorway Control Centre at the tunnel’s Southern Interchange on the 

corner of Pennant Hills Road and the Hills M2 Motorway. 

 

Work is expected to start on Monday 26 March and take about six months to complete, weather permitting.  

 

The majority of this work will be carried out during standard construction hours between 7am and 6pm 

Monday to Friday and 8am and 1pm on Saturdays, however for the safety of motorists, pedestrians and 

workers, some work may also be carried out at night between 9pm and 5am Sunday to Friday. We will 

provide advance notice of work outside your property and before the start of night work. 

 

Work will include:  

 minor vegetation trimming  

 locating utility services through shallow excavation of the road, footpath or verge  

 excavating and trenching the road, footpath or verge 

 installing conduits (plastic pipes)  

 pulling cables and joining connections 

 backfilling and restoring the road surface, footpath or verge at the completion of work.  

 

Temporary parking and access changes 

We expect to be working outside your property for about four days, subject to ground conditions, with cable 

installation progressing at a rate of about 25 metres per day. This means you won’t be able to access your 

driveway at times during our working hours and parking on the road will be restricted for up to two days.  

There will be traffic diversions in place and some changes to pedestrian access while this work is taking 

place.  



 

Plant and equipment for this work includes concrete saws, hand held drills, jackhammers, excavators, dump 

trucks, compaction equipment, vacuum truck, cable pulling equipment and generators. 

 

You will experience noise during this work and we will make every effort to minimise impact by: 

 consulting with directly affected residents 

 not working more than three nights a week and no more than two nights consecutively for noisy work 

 using non-tonal reversing beepers on all machinery  

 turning off equipment and vehicles when not in use 

 using solar-powered lighting towers. 

 

Traffic changes, signage, traffic controllers and pedestrian management will be in place to ensure the safety 

of motorists, residents and workers.  

 

Please allow extra travel time and visit livetraffic.com, download Live Traffic App or call the Transport 

Management Centre 132 701 for the latest information.  

 

If you have any questions or complaints, please don’t hesitate to contact us on 1800 997 057 (24 hours), 

enquiries@northconnex.com.au or visit the NorthConnex Community Information Centre at 118 Yarrara 

Road, Pennant Hills, open Monday to Wednesday, from 9am to 1pm.  

Yours sincerely  

NorthConnex Project Team 

 

  

Work area 


